
Joan Petersen
Swanville
LD 1578
Hon. Sen, Hickman and Rep. Supica, Chairs, and Committee Members:
Voting NO on LD 1578 is imperative if Maine is to maintain the excellent voting 
representation of our current electoral college system. The structure offers optimal 
voting power and choice to Maine citizen voters.  Why would we want to give up any 
power of the people? I do not agree to cede my voting clout. I do not want my vote to 
be overpowered by the larger states. I respectfully urge you to step up to the duty of 
protecting and representing your voters with a NO vote on this bill. 


